
Comment from David Andrews 

Please approve this technology ASAP! It is such a disservice to take so long to approve superior 
lighting technology that has been in use on far safer roads throughout Europe for years. Having used 
these types of headlights before, it is a tremendous enhancement to safety and should be quickly 
approved so they can be activated on vehicles already containing them (Audi for example - where 
owners purchased them expecting them to work already). 

 


